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Verve Energy is concerned that full disclosure of Commissioning Test plans may lead
to Market Generators being less forthcoming with detailed information to System
Management. This may result in a reduction of the effectiveness of System
Management in performing its obligations.

Additionally, the nature of commissioning activities is such that changes will occur.
This then raises the question of should there be a republication of the Commissioning
Test plan every time there is a change to the plan as it does not impact on any Market
Participant except the balancer.

The IMO in the Addendum to the Draft Rule Change Report asked for further comment
on the issue of imposing the obligation of the provision of the Commissies the quest0 0 msT0.0000Tc
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